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Dear Parent(s), 
 
Thank you for taking part in the life of the parish. Recently we received your request for the Active Parishioner 
rate for Catholic school tuition. Catholic education is extremely important and St. Anthony Marie de Claret 
Parish wants to give every child the opportunity to learn and grow in a Catholic environment. It is a great 
blessing on our part to assist families in this endeavor through our annual financial support for each 
parishioner’s child attending Catholic schools. 
 
As a reminder, the Active Parishioner Verification Form states that your family is attending Mass, are involved 
in parish activities, and financially contributing to the parish. These are integral to fully living out our Catholic 
faith. In Mass, we have the opportunity to hear God’s word proclaimed and receive the Bread of Life. St. 
Anthony Marie de Claret is also blessed with having numerous ministries and organizations ranging from 
service oriented to spiritual growth. Our website, www.samckyle.org offers more detail and leader contact 
information. 
 
Respectfully, we consider financially contributing to be at least $500 per year. Each year the Catholic school 
of your choice request a review of attending families to ensure they are fulfilling this obligation. In order for 
the parish to verify this information, please contribute either with a check, credit card, or a parish envelope. 
Families unable to confirm their giving could be charged a Standard tuition rate from their respective school. 
If you would like to receive parish envelopes, please contact Nancy Walter at (512) 268-5311. 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
 
Rev. Miguel Duarte - Pastor 

 
Each must do as already determined, without sadness or compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver. 
 – 2 Corinthians 9:7  
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